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Soldotna Bible Chapel 
300 West Marydale, Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Church Office (907) 262-4865 

Pastor John’s cell (907) 953-0616 

email - office@soldotnabiblechapel.com 

www.soldotnabiblechapel.com 
 

 

John Rysdyk - Pastor Teacher  
Kevin Spence - Pastor of Children's Ministries 

Francisco Vega - Youth Director 
Gary Lindman - Director of Worship 

Morning Worship                                      9:30 am 
 

 

 

Children’s Church   

2 & 3 years       Kaitlyn Jefferson/Scheduler         Room 114 

4 & 5 years        Allemanns/Kari Nabinger      Room 101 

Grades K & 1          Susan Lockwood                    Room 112 

Grades 2 - 4        M. Hess/L. Cragg/Johnstons       Room 204  

 

 

Sunday School                                          11:00 am 
 

 

Nursery           Madison Roberts, Supervisor          Room 103 

2 yrs                Patti Ireland/Cheryl Beeson           Room 104 

3 yrs                Janessa & Jillissa Caligan             Room 115                  

4 & 5’s       Kristi Dillingham/Joanne Jenkins      Room 111 

K                    Joy McCaul/Janet Arneson            Room 113 

1st              Holly Frederickson/Jessica Perry        Room 110 

2nd           Debbie Mackie/Becky Dwinnell           Room 109           

3rd             Reneé Estelle/Martha Hughes      Room 108 

4th           Marvin Frederickson/Ken Felchle        Room 107  

5/6 Boys        Mike Hopp/Robert Thompson      Room 105 

5/6 Girls  J. Steckel/T. Fairbanks/K. Johnston    Room 106 

Jr. High         Francisco Vega/Kyle Braband      Room 205 

Sr. High     E. Arneson/L. Ringquist/J. Bucho      Room 201 

 

Adult Classes 
 

College & Career           Hofseth/Fraley         Fraley Home 

2C105                 Hassemer                    Room 204 

Koinonia: Colossians        Hall/Nunn                      L ibrary                                                

Survey in Basic Christianity      Denlinger    Upper Room  
 

 

Evening Service                                         6:00 pm 

                            

  

 

 

Join us tonight at 6:00 to hear  
Tim Weekley share with us  

from God’s Word. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Daylight Savings 

this Saturday night, 

March 7th! It’s TIME  

to set your clocks  

ahead an hour.  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

A NEW Ladies’ Precept Bible Study  
on the book of James starts  

Thursday, March 12, @ 1 PM. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

SBC Goes Ice Skating! 

On Saturday, March 14th,  

at the Soldotna Sports  

Center from 1 to 3 PM. 

Sign up at the Info Center & 

pay to get savings. See insert 

for more info. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

ALL CHURCH POTLUCK! 
Sunday, March 15th,  
after Sunday School.   

Bring a dish to  
share (enough to  
feed your family &  

more to share).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will have a baptism 
service & testimonies for 

church membership  
on Sunday, March 15th, in 

the Evening Service. If 
you’d like to be baptized or give your 

testimony, please contact one of the pastors.  
 
 
 
 

Peninsula Take-a-Break Luncheon 
(affiliated with Stonecroft Ministries)  

Saturday, March 21, at 12 PM @ SRBC.  
For reservations call Susan at 335-6789. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

March Missionary Highlights 
 

 

KICY Radio in Nome has been on the air 
since 1960, serving over 40 villages on the 
Western coast of Alaska and in Russia. They 
provide a vital connection to Gospel 
programming as well as locally relevant 
programming with current events, sports, 
weather & broadcast of messages to friends 
& family. When the people of western Alaska 
are sleeping, KICY turns its AM antennae 
westward to Russia, reaching approximately 
1,000 miles into the Gospel-starved nation 
with Christian programming in Russian.  
 

 
 

Solid Rock Bible Camp  was founded in 1958 
by Bert & Donna Schultz. Their efforts, with 
the help of several volunteers, successfully 
laid the spiritual foundations for a camp & its 
people who are “built on the Solid Rock”.  
Under the current leadership of Noah 
Procter , SRBC serves as a vibrant outreach to 
hundreds of kids each year. The camp also 
serves the community through retreats & 
annual events. At SRBC, God's Word & the 
Gospel are taught and lives are eternally 
changed. 

 

 

 
 

Serving in the Nursery 
 

 

Morning Worship             Janet Arneson/                                          

 Makayla McKinley, Nancy Myers 

Sunday School Shari BeDunnah/                                                    

 Marissa Severson  

Evening Service Tammy Fairbanks/ 

                                                       Kristi Dillingham 

 

 
 

 

Next Sunday, March 8th 
 
 

 

Morning Worship  Naomi Frederickson/ 

                          Emma Millard, Marina Vitrychenco 

Sunday School    Bethany Barkman/ 

                                 Linda Fox  

 Evening Service Jeanette Klodt/ 

 Kevin Spence 

              To help in the nursery, please call  

Pastor Kevin at 262-4865. 

 

 
 

 

Let the words of my mouth and  
the meditation of my heart be  

acceptable in Your sight, O Lord,  
my rock and my redeemer. 

Psalm 19:14 



 

 

Sermon Notes 

 

 

Soldotna Bible Chapel Mission Statement 
Being committed to God’s inspired and authoritative 

Word, it is the mission of Soldotna Bible Chapel  
to exalt God in spirit and in truth, to edify and 

encourage one another to personal holiness, and  
to evangelize a lost world with the gospel . 

of Jesus Christ.  

THIS WEEK:  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

TUESDAY, March 3rd 
● Kids’ Connection - 10:30 am 
● Ladies’ Stonecroft Bible Study - 1:00 pm 
● Pickleball - 6:30 pm 
 
 

 
 

WEDNESDAY, March 4th 
● Family Supper - 5:30 pm 
● One Eighty Youth - 6:00 pm 
● AWANA - 6:05 pm 
 
 
 

 

THURSDAY, March 5th 
● Ladies’ Precept Bible Study - 1:00 pm 
 

 
 

 
 

 

SATURDAY, March 7th 
● Men’s Basketball - 7:00 am 
● Ladies’ Precept Bible Study - 9:00 am 
 
 

 
 

 
 

SUNDAY, March 8th 
● Theology Class - 8:00 am 
● Morning Worship - 9:30 am 
● Sunday School - 11:00 am 
● Communion - 5:45 pm 
● Deacon Meetings - 6:45 pm 
     

 

Welcome! 
We extend a personal greeting to you  

as you worship with us today. 
If this is your first time to visit us,  
we have a special gift bag for you  

at the Information Center in the lobby.   
We want you to know that there is a place here  
for you in worship and Bible study as well as 
many opportunities for ministry and service. 
If you are looking for a place to worship, and  

to find fellowship and encouragement,  
we would count it a privilege to be that place.  

 

 
 

 

May God minister His grace to you, 
     Pastor John  

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS:   

If you have a prayer request or would like to be  
included on the e-mail prayer list, email DeAnna at  

deannamartinsbcprayerchain@gmail.com. 


